
Andrew Seattle

From: Lauren Signey <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 18 August 2016 7:36 AM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

To Whom It May Concern;

1100% OBJECT to these modifications, on merit and on principle.

It would impact our local area of Wattle Grove/ Moorebank in a big way with regards to additional trucks and heavy
vehicles which our roads just can't tolerate. We are a young suburb with transient Defence Force personnel and

their families. Furthermore, we already have enough heavy vehicles via the Army Barracks at Holsworthy; integrated

into the traffic flow everyday.

Additonally, the environmental factors that this would mean for the area concern me greatly as well. The impact of

both noise pollution as well as extra smog creation from trucks and machinery as well as waste from machinery/

warehouses draining into our water supply/ estuaries is a problem.

The Intermodel Terminal would serve better further out of the Metropolitan zone in a larger Industrial area similar

to Smeaton Grange that is a warehouse suburb for corporations and companies that require this TYPE of space. This

way it would generate jobs out in the greater west of the Sydney basin.

As Wattle Grove/ Morrebank sit under the Liverpool jurisdiction with the Council... And Liverpool itself is "cleaning
up" and evolving with many exciting changes ahead (some of these environment with creation of parks and

recreation and others with amenities) - having a "hidden secret" Intermodel certainly does not set the tone for these

changes. It merely drags down th image of what is lurking beneath the squeaky clean exterior. We do not want that

for our area. A Council that will receive extra funding towards Sydney's Second Airport at Badgerees Creek; should

also be lobbying for its residents and communities and be fighting for its image to remain environmentally conscious
and in tact.

I hope my email contributes and that the points I have made are read carefully and highlighted, on behalf our great
community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Lauren Signey

Wattle Grove & Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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